9/20/2004 1:11:19 PM
FW: SCDMYV Insurance Bulletin - FR-4 Submissions

FYI

Lotte Devlin

Policy and Planning Administrator
SC Department of Motor Vehicles
Office: 803.737.4843

Mobile: 803.609.4852

From: Parks, Beth S
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2004 12:51 PM

To: Lucy Peters (E-mail); Lessia Lynch (E-mail); Allison Love (E-mail)
Cc: Lewis, Phleisha E; Phelps, Annie L; Devlin, Lotte; Rivers, Shirley H; Wannamaker, William C
Subject: SCDMV Insurance Bulletin - FR-4 Submissions

The attached file contains a SCDMV bulletin for all automobile insurance companies. As of October 15, 2004, SCDMV wiill
no longer accept paper FR-4 cancellation notices and we would greatly appreciate your assistance in getting this
information to the insurance industry. Please let me know if you will be able to help us communicate this important
message.

Thanks!

Beth S. Parks
DMV Communications and Constituent Services

Office (803) 737-6396
Cell (803) 331-9664
Fax (803) 737-1785
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